
151 Southhall Lane, Ste. 450 
Maitland, FL 32751 

www.jsitel.com

August 11, 2025 
Via Web Filing 

Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen, Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 East Capitol Avenue 
Capitol Building, 1st Floor 
Pierre, SD 57501 

RE: Hoop Wireless, LLC 
Voluntary Withdrawal – Wireless Telecommunications 

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 

Please find this letter submitted on behalf of Hoop Wireless, LLC (the “Company”) as notice that the 
Company is voluntarily withdrawing its wireless authority in the state of South Dakota, effective 
immediately.   

The Company does not have any customers; therefore, customer notice is not necessary. 

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 470-672-3934 or 
via email to Carey.Roesel@jsitel.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

/s/Carey Roesel 

Carey Roesel 
Consultant 

Enclosures 
CR/mp 

@ I Complete Broadband Solutions. 


